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Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

From: Cedarbaum, Bob (UTC)

Sent:  Thursday, December 06, 2007 9:40 AM
To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

Subject: FW: Protective Order

‘Here is the PSE confirmation you requested.

Bob Cedarbaum

Assistant Attorney General

1400 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW.
Olympia, WA 98504
360-664-1188
bcedarba@utc.wa.gov

Print Only If Necessary

From: DeBoer, Tom [mailto:tom.deboer@pse.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2007 4:02 PM
To: Cedarbaum, Bob (UTC)

Cc: Sheree Carson

Subject: RE: Protective Order

Bob,

itis my understanding that Commission Staff are bound by RCW 42.52.050 regarding disclosure of confidential
information without the necessity of signing a confidentiality agreement. Accordingly, | am fine with Staff
reviewing the documentation in the referenced case without a signed confidentiality agreement.

Tom

From: Cedarbaum, Bob (UTC) [mailto:BCedarba@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2007 8:08 AM

To: DeBoer, Tom

Cc: Sheree Carson

Subject: Protective Order

Tom- the attached protective order involves a case from 1997. Commission staff that were not involved in the
case at that time are now interested in reviewing some documentation that was marked confidential. The staff
members are in the pipeline safety section.

Does PSE have any objection to staff reviewing the documents? The alternative is to have them sign a
confidentiality agreement, but that seems too formal at this stage. Or PSE could review its file and see if the
material remains confidential, but that seems too time-consuming.

Let me know. Thanks

Bob Cedarbaum

Assistant Attorney General

1400 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW.
Olympia, WA 98504
360-664-1188
bcedarba@utc.wa.gov
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